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Dear Parents & Families, 
Welcome back to our Prep – Year 2 

students!  It is great to have the 
opportunity to return to onsite learning 
and see so many students excited about 
being back at school.  

The government has phased the 
return to school plan so that there is still a 
limited movement of people around the 
state.   

 In the first stage, students in Prep - Year 
2 will return to school from today, 
Tuesday 26 May. 

 In the second stage of the return to 
onsite schooling, Years 3 - 6 will return 
to school from Tuesday 9 June. 

Once a year level has returned, all 
students are expected to attend school as 
normal. The school will continue to post 
work weekly on Sunday evening for 
students who are not able to attend 
school for a variety of reasons, but this 
ruling by the government means that if 
you choose to keep your child at home 
after their year level has returned, you will 
be totally responsible for their learning.  

Some procedural changes to note 
that directly affect parents include: 

 Only students are allowed on the 
school site.  

 Students will assemble on a yellow dot 
at the black gates and will be 
temperature checked and hands 
sanitised prior to entry at the beginning 
of the school day.  

 There is staggered entry and exit times 
to reduce gate congestion. 
o  Entry -     Year 2/3 – 8.35am 

Year 1/2K – 8.40am 
Year 1/2MS – 8.45am 
Year Prep – 8.50am 

o Exit -   Year Prep – 3.10pm 
Year 1/2MS – 3.15pm 
Year 1/2K – 3.20pm 
Year 2/3 – 3.25pm 
After School Care – 
3.30pm 

 Staff will assemble students on the 
Basketball Court at the end of the day. 

 Parents will wait outside the black gates 
on the yellow dots at their designated 
time. The Person in Charge will manage 
the dismissal from school. 

 If you miss your time for collecting your 
child, then you will have to wait until 
other groups have cleared the school.  

 Your child’s teacher will remain with 
your child until they are collected. 
Additional cleaning routines in line 
with government guidelines have been 
implemented to ensure that we keep 
staff and students as safe as possible.  

Although these arrangements are 
only in place for the next two weeks until 
all students resume, we will need the 
support of all families to ensure that this is 
a safe and smooth process. Please do not 
wait around or congregate in the carpark, 
once you have collected your 
child/children, you need to leave directly. 

OSH Care has recommenced today 
with a phased reintroduction in line with 
the government’s phased return plan.  

Our ‘Wellbeing Wednesday’ online 
catch-up continues each Wednesday for 
Years 3 – 6 until regular classes resume on 
June 9. Class teachers in Years 3 – 6 will 
continue to be available online daily 
between 9.00am and 3.30pm until all 
classes have resumed on June 9.  

Have a great week & welcome back! 
Kevin Burke 

 

WORD OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to everyone who 

found out that protocol means ‘official 
procedure or system of rules governing 
affairs of state or diplomatic occasions’.  

Our word for this week is:   

WELCOME 

See if you can display it’s meaning 
over the next few weeks!  
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  Excited teachers waiting to greet their students this morning! 

Learning from Home Collage Tribute 
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Learning from Home Week 6 Photos 
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Learning from Home Feast Day Artwork 


